
       

      January, 2009 

 

 

TO:                 PROPERTY OWNERS – TOWN OF DEWEY BEACH 

 

FROM:           SAM MACKERT – CHIEF OF POLICE 

 

SUBJECT:     PROPERTY WATCH – INFORMATION UPDATE – 2009-2010 

 

This memorandum is to request updated information for our “Property Watch” files.  Should it be 

necessary to contact you due to a situation at your residence (e.g., open door, broken water pipe, etc.), 

we must have current numbers.   

 

A review of this file indicates that many property owners have not provided us with this 

information; therefore, please complete and return this form if: 

 

1.   Information you have previously provided us has changed (i.e., you’ve moved). 

2.   You are a new property owner in Dewey Beach. 

3. You are currently not registered for this service.  There is no charge! 

 

Thank you! 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Date:___________________________________ 

 

TO:                SAM MACKERT – CHIEF OF POLICE 

                       DEWEY BEACH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

FROM:         ______________________________________________________________ 

 

I would appreciate having my property included in your Property Watch: 

 

     Address of Dewey Beach Property:___________________________________________________ 

 

                                                             ___________________________________________________ 

 

     Alarm Company – Name/Phone:    ___________________________________________________ 

         (If Applicable) 

 

My full-time residence is (or, during the Winter months) I may be reached at the following:         

 

     Address:________________________________________________________________________ 

 

     Phone #’s:  (A/C        )_________________________________________     (Home) 

 

                        (A/C        )_________________________________________    (Work or Cell) 

 


